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Interoffice Memorandum 
 
 

 
To: The Honorable Mayor and City Commission 
 
Thru: A. Jerome Fletcher II, ICMA-CM, MPA, City Manager 
 
From: Jennifer Sadonis, Grants Coordinator   
 
Cc: Todd Garrison, Police Chief 
 Kimberly Williams, Finance Director 
 Joseph Fussell, Commander 
 
Date: November 22, 2022 
 
Re: New Grant Memo: Alzheimer’s Foundation of America Project Lifesaver International Grant 
              
 
Per Resolution 2021-R-09, Section 2.03, City Commission directed the City Manager or designee to 
distribute a memo to the City Commission identifying all City-submitted grant applications. Staff has 
applied to the Alzheimer’s Foundation of America Project Lifesaver International Grant for funding to 
expand North Port Police Department’s current Project Lifesaver Program through obtaining additional 
program equipment and supplies. We have requested $6,000 for this grant. No matching funds are 
required. 

The Project Lifesaver International Grant program helps fund wandering prevention programs and other 
public safety initiatives designed to protect individuals living with dementia-related illnesses such as 
Alzheimer’s disease.  

Funds will be provided from the granting agency for implementation of this project upon award 
notification. The grant deadline was November 18, 2022.  Notification of award is expected winter 2023. 
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